
 

 

 

 

 

Update as of Wednesday, August 4, 2021 

 

Please review the following information regarding our services and operations: 

 

● In accordance with the Governor's mask mandate, effective Wednesday, August 4, all 

branch locations of Iberia Parish Library require mandatory masks or face coverings. 

● All library branches will be opened at 75% capacity. You may be asked to wait before 

entering the building in order for our staff to regulate the 75% capacity limit. 

● There will be a limited amount of public computers available at each branch to better 

adhere to the social distancing recommendations. *Please note that as our staff will be 

adhering to the social distancing recommendations, it is recommended that if you believe 

you will require help while using the public computers that you bring someone to assist 

you.* 

● Please note that public restrooms are available, however, water fountains remain 

unavailable. 

● Programs and events will remain online/virtual until further notice. 

● Meeting rooms will be unavailable for booking until further notice. 

 

*Please note that, depending upon the COVID levels in the fall and the policies and 

restrictions at the time, the Iberia Parish Library is hopeful that it may begin in the fall a 

soft transition into in-person programming and meeting room availability. This is subject 

to change and will be revisited and evaluated at the end of August. 

 

We continue to urge the public to utilize the library's FREE online resources available 

through iberialibrary.org. 

 

We are constantly assessing our services and operations during this time and will 

communicate any updates and changes as they come up. 


